Superfine, Richard

From: Blum, Corinne

Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2013 5:15 PM
To: Superfine, Richard

Subject: RE: Travel Question

Hello Richard -

I am writing to report back to you on my travel to the PAETC Faculty Development Conference, which I attended October
20-23, 2013 in Pacific Grove, California. As approved, my conference-associated air and ground travel, food, and lodging
were paid for by the Midwest AIDS Education and Training Center (MATEC), and I accepted no additional gifts nor
honoraria during the trip.

It was a very enriching experience, and my experience significantly improved my skills in educating clinicians in HIV
care.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,
Corinne

Corinne Blum, MD, AAHIVS | Supervising Physician | Chicago Department of Public Health

corinne.blum@cityofchicago.org
312-744-1935 (clinic) | 312-744-1203 (voice mail) | 312-497-6581 (cell) | 312-744-1308 (fax)




